November 29, 1965

Dr. Martti Karvonen

Institute of Occupational Health
Haartmaninkatu 1

Hehinki. -

FINLAND

Dear Martti:

I think you may have misinterpreted my November 15 request.
You may remember I read in Geneva all the disagreements and other
special ECG categories for the 1964 follow-up. I do want now to read
all the ECGs of the "late follow-ups", those men you've apparently
found since 1964, on which you sent microfilm on November 12.

I have trained four students to read ECGs, and they do better
than any of us cardiographers, though of course, I continue to check
them. '

Did you get my November 16 note on mortality follow-up? Also,
the details available on health and status of all 1964 non-respondents are
needed to estimate the completeness of the follow-up.

Regards,

Henry Blackburn, M. D.
HBimj

CC: Dr. Keys



